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Service adjustments

The week prior to Christmas, HARTransit’s service has historically
experienced significant delays due to traffic.
HARTransit will make efforts to control lateness that week by:

Use of small buses for some stops.
Restrictions on stops served by-request.
Possible temporary suspension of service to Kenosia Ave, Jensen
Park, and the Regional YMCA.
Serving some stops once per round trip rather than twice
(Danbury Fair Mall, Danbury Hospital)

 

(Please note that the changes will only happen as traffic warrants, and there may be little
advance notice.)
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